Republic of the Philippines
PHILIPPINE HEALTH INSURANCE CORPORATION
PhilHealth Regional Office [IVA

AMCJ Square Building, Diversion Road, Brgy. Bocohan, Lucena City
- Healthline (042) 373-7554 region4a@philhealth.gov.ph

Notice to Proceed

October 29, 2012

FELIX L. CHUA JR.

President

Lucena Grand Central Terminal Inc.
Diversion Road, llayang Dupay
Lucena City, Quezon

Dear Sir:

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to LUCENA GRAND
CENTRAL TERMINAL INC. that the contract for the Provision of Five (5) Years Lease
Contract for Office Space of PRO IV-A Local Health Insurance Office located at Lucena City,
Quezon shall commence on November 1, 2012.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule stated
in the Bidding Documents.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the PhilHealth Region IV-A.

Very truly yours,

o NDURIAO

RVP IV-A /r

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on

Name of the Representative of the Bidder:

Authorize Signature:




